
From: Lincoln Staake
To: Blane.chick@ddbuild.org; Will Kiser; will@fixturestudio.com; curtis.katzer@accutting.com; Dawson Springer;

Mark Meiners; kent@barneselectricgj.com; phil@whitestarelectric.com; Darren@darecase.com;
gabe@connorconstructors.com; Amanda Decker; estimating@magcinc.com; trent@curtisfire.com;
kpeltier@kpdrywall.com

Subject: Change to scope 650 south ave
Date: Thursday, October 17, 2024 7:45:28 AM

All, first off thank you for attending our walk through yesterday.  During our walk we found
that the integral TVSS on page E301 of the plans is already in place and will not need to be
included in bids.  Please disregard note #1 on page E301.  If you have any questions please
feel free to send them to me before 10/23/24 @5:00pm and I will include them in my answers.
Thank you again. 

-- 
LINCOLN STAAKE
MESA COUNTY FACILITIES 
Jr. Project Manager
3117 F Road
Grand Junction, CO 81504
P.O. BOX 20,000-5024
Grand Junction, CO 81502-5024
Cell (970)-778-1962
Office (970) 244-3246
lincoln.staake@mesacounty.us


